
City of Aurora 
Finance Department | Purchasing Division 
44 E Downer Place | Aurora, Illinois & 60507 
Phone: (630) 256-3550 | Fax: (630) 256-3559 | Web: www.aurora-il.org 

 
 

 
 

DATE: June 10, 2022 
TO: Prospective Proposers 
FROM: Jolene Coulter, Director of Purchasing 
RE: CITY OF AURORA REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 22-25 – Addendum #2 

ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING DESIGN SERVICES FOR 
NEW FIRE STATIONS NO. 4, NO. 9 AND NO. 13 

 
This notice forms a part of the Request for Proposal 22-25: Architectural and Engineering Design 
Services for New Fire Stations No. 4, No. 9 and No. 13.  All other information pertaining to this 
Request for Proposal shall remain the same. 
 
Proposers shall submit six hard copies and one USB Drive of the RFP Submittals in a sealed box 
labeled with the Proposer’s  name and address clearly indicated on the envelope along with the 
project description, and shall have provided all requested information and submitted all 
appropriate, certificates, affidavits and addendum acknowledgements in each copy in order to be 
considered responsive.   
 
Sealed Proposals will be received at the City of Aurora, Attn: Purchasing Division , 44 East Downer 
Place, Aurora, Illinois 60507, until 5:00 pm, CST, Wednesday, June 15, 2022.  It is the sole 
responsibility of the Proposer to see that their Proposal is received by the due date and time.  No 
Late proposals will be accepted.  
 
Please acknowledge this addendum on your proposal form. Failure to do so may subject 
Proposer to disqualification. 
 
Proposal due date has changed to 5:00 pm, CST, Wednesday, June 15, 2022. 
 
A third Addendum will be forthcoming with questions and answers missed in the first Addendum. 
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